MAR 1 1 1994

Docket No. 030-11883
License No. 53-16929-01

Castle Medical Center
640 Ulukahiki Street
Kailua, Hawaii 96734-4498

Attention: John Monue, Vice President
Business Outpatient Services

Please find enclosed NRC Form-591 which indicates two non-cited viclations
that were identified during the safety inspection corducted on February 9-10,
1994, of activities authorized by NRC License No. 53-16929-01.

If you have any questions on this inspection, please telephone me at (510)
975-0226.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,

aiginal sigred By

Gregory P. Yuhas, Chief
Radioactive Materials Safety Branch
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